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NOVEMBER 10, 2023 
REPLACEMENT OF BRIDGE NO. 07001 

MICHAEL’S WAY OVER WEST BRANCH SAUGATUCK RIVER 
TOWN OF WESTON, CT 

FEDERAL PROJECT NO. 6157(012) 
STATE PROJECT NO. 0157-0088 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 4 SUMMARY 

 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE:  

The work under this Addendum includes the following: 

1. Response to questions received through 11/9/2023. 

 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS 
 
NEW SPECIAL PROVISIONS 

• None 
 
REVISED SPECIAL PROVISIONS 

• None 
 
DELETED SPECIAL PROVISIONS 

• None 
 

PLANS 
 
NEW PLANS 

• None 
 
REVISED PLANS 

• None 
 
DELETED PLANS 

• None 
 
CONTRACT ITEMS 
 
NEW CONTRACT ITEMS 

• None 
 
REVISED CONTRACT ITEMS 

• None 
 
DELETED CONTRACT ITEMS 

• None 
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QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 
 
Question #1: 
 
The new specification references a number of requirements for powder coating over the 
galvanizing but I cannot locate any requirement on the contract drawings for the powder coating 
over galvanized finish. I just want to verify that the rail is to be furnished with a straight galvanized 
finish, thanks.  

 
Response: 
 
The bridge rail shall be galvanized with powder coating per the Special Provision (Iten #094305A 
– Metal Bridge Rail – Four Rail) Provided in Addendum No. 3. 


